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Dear Parents and Carers  

I am writing to let you know that your child has been selected by the English Department to attend a 
rewards trip on Wednesday 27 November.  
 
Your child is one of the top achievers in Year 7 with their work on Bedrock and have gained the most points 
since starting at SVCS. To reward their hard work, we will take the students to go and see            
Kensuke’s Kingdom at the Cineworld in Haverhill as part of the Into Film Festival. This trip will be during 
school hours, we will depart at 9am approx. and return at 12:15pm approx.  
 
This is a free event, however, if students would like to bring a little spending money, they can purchase any 
sweets or popcorn.   
 
I would like to reiterate how pleased we are with your child’s efforts and dedication and look forward to 
everything they achieve in English in the future.  
 
Please contact me direct should you have any questions about the reward trip at: igill@stourvalley.org  
   
Yours faithfully  
   
 
 
 
 
Mrs I Gill   
(Head of English)    
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